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To: TAIPA Member Companies and Certified Producers 
 
 

AMENDMENT TO TAIPA PLAN OF OPERATION  
SECTIONS 15, 33, AND 50 

 
 
At its August 11, 2011 meeting, the TAIPA Governing Committee approved amendments to 
Section 50 of the TAIPA Plan of Operation. These amendments were necessary in order to 
incorporate the requirements of House Bill 1541, effective September 1, 2011. 
 
At its March 23, 2012 meeting, the TAIPA Governing Committee approved amendments to 
Sections 15 and 33 of the TAIPA Plan of Operation. These amendments were necessary to 
update the producer performance standard procedure to include a new violation for a producer 
who knowingly submits an application for an applicant who does not hold a valid Texas Driver’s 
License and who was previously terminated or non-renewed for failure to obtain, or make a good 
faith effort to obtain a valid Texas Driver’s License. 
 
In accordance with the Plan of Operation, these amendments were submitted to the 
Commissioner of Insurance for approval. That approval has been granted under Commissioner’s 
Order 3769, effective January 9, 2015.  
 
A copy of the revised Plan of Operation is available on our website at http://taipa.org/find-a-
document/plan-of-operation/.  
 
If you have any questions regarding these amendments, please contact TAIPA Customer Service 
toll-free at 866-321-9154 or by email at customer.service@taipa.org.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 

James Langford, CPCU, AIM, ARP, ARe 
Association Manager 

TAIPA    TEXAS AUTOMOBILE INSURANCE PLAN ASSOCIATION 

 CITYVIEW BLDG. 3 • 1120 S. CAPITAL OF TEXAS HWY., STE. 105  •  AUSTIN, TX  78746-6464 
P.O. BOX 162890  •  AUSTIN, TX  78716-2890  

TEL. 512/531-7250  •  FAX 512/444-7368 
http://www.taipa.org 

 

 

 

James Langford, CPCU, AIM, ARP, ARe 
Association Manager 
jlangford@taipa.org 

http://taipa.org/find-a-document/plan-of-operation/�
http://taipa.org/find-a-document/plan-of-operation/�
mailto:customer.service@taipa.org�

